
Inspections - Re: Permit Application 9 Merrill Street 

I just have one more question for some clarification, I want to make sure I get this right. Is a narrative of the 
work all you are looking for? All the proposed structural changes and improvements are documented in the 
plans that I submitted. Thanks 

Patrick Schwartz 

On May 3, 2016 7:44 AM, "Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
On the Project Description on the application you could put something like, "Major structural improvements, please 
see attached" and then provide a separate page/document that goes more into the logistics of what you are doing. 
Please note: ALL items checked on the fast track form must comply with your scope of work. 

>>> Patrick Schwartz <pschwartzpainting@gmail.com> 5/2/2016 5:21 PM >>>

I will resubmit the general building permit application. There wasn't enough room include the entire scope of work in 
the space alloted. The plans showed all of the changes in the interior from the existing floor plan to the proposed 
changes so I thought that would be acceptable. I have contacted the designer for a stamped set of plans. I thought 
the PDF he supplied me and I sent it where stamped. 

Respectfully 
Patrick Schwartz 

On May 2, 2016 1:56 PM, "Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Patrick
You claim a lot of work on your fast track form, which was not showing with your building permit application or 
did you provide documentation/plans. Finally, any additions of dormers, etc, need all plans stamped by a design 
professional as required on the fast track form. This being said, the application cannot be fast tracked as provided. 
Unfortunately, there is too much unknown between your fast track form and your actual building permit 
application and your provided plans. Once we get a complete application package, as required, we can enter this. 

>>> Patrick Schwartz <pschwartzpainting@gmail.com> 5/2/2016 1:07 PM >>>

I have attached the required documents in PDF form for a building permit at 9 Merrill Street and for possible fast 
track.

Respectfully 
Patrick Schwartz 
207-310-8573

From: Patrick Schwartz <pschwartzpainting@gmail.com>
To: Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
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